
Printed on: 24/03/2021 09:10:06

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

20/03/2021  10:35:482021/0822/P OBJ Mikael Blom The ground floor of this property has always been a retail unit. Neighbouring properties also used to have retail 

units at the ground level making Malden Road a lively and welcoming street. Closing down yet another shop 

will only help further deteriorate the look and feel of the area, not to mention the loss of retail choice for the 

local community, as well as the loss of job opportunities.
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